
Workforce Housing Survey for Capay Valley-Esparto Region

Employers in the Capay Valley-Esparto Region are invited to participate in a workforce
housing survey designed to gain a better understanding of the region’s needs from
Madison to Rumsey. The survey results will present valuable information for the Housing
Task Force that was created to address concerns and increase communication and
cooperation among residents and stakeholders in the region.

All information provided for this survey will be confidential with only aggregate data
presented to the task force and public to consider in developing options that help to meet
identified needs.

Capay Valley Vision (CVV) incorporated as a nonprofit in 2001 to establish a
community-wide vision for the future of the Capay Valley-Esparto Region and to guide
change in a way that best preserves the Valley’s rural character while supporting a vital
local economy. To request a copy of the survey or for more information, please contact
Thomas Nelson at thomas@capayvalleyvision.org or (530) 796-4160.


